
Dear Marika, 

 

Attached to this email, you will find our updated proposal for the Sheltered Bicycle Parking for 

CLSL and RAL Buildings. Many of these changes were made after consulting with Katie Kinley 

and Morgan Johnston Here are the most significant changes: 

 

 Derek Fultz is now our Financial Contact. 

 The timeline has been modified to be more realistic. 

 The budget has been split into two options. The first option is for one shelter, and the 

second option is for a total of two structures. 

 The cost of the parking structure has been updated to reflect quotes received from 

professional organizations. 

 We asked for additional support from the School of Chemical Sciences, the Department 

of Chemistry, and the School of Biomolecular Engineering. They have pledged a total of 

$5,000 in addition to funding provided by the SSC. 

 

Additional Information 

 We have contacted the Chair of the Architectural Review Committee, James Lev, and he 

will review our proposed structures next week. 

 Jonathan Sweedler, the Director of the School of Chemical Sciences, approves of our 

proposal and is the highest authority of those we have contacted. We have also contacted Ken 

Woodridge and Chad Stevens, who also approve of our proposal. 

 

Best Regards, 

Geoffrey Chambers and Jonathan Eller 


